Welcome to Third Grade!
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Dear Third Grade Parents,


This packet is being sent home to you to give you some helpful information about our classroom. Please take a few minutes to look through it. I will also post a weekly newsletter on my website to keep you updated with what we are learning in our room. Please indicate on the bottom of this form if you would prefer that I send a paper copy of the newsletter home each week. If you prefer to read the newsletter online, you do not need to return anything.


Please feel free to call me at school if you any questions or concerns. The telephone number is 610-791-0200 ext. 2149. If it is more convenient, you may e-mail me at pompellad@slsd.org. I look forward to working with you and your child this year!

Sincerely,

Danielle Pompella

Child’s Name: _________________

_____ Please send home a paper copy of newsletter weekly

Mrs. Pompella’s Special Schedule

Day A- Tech Smarts [image: image2.jpg]



Day B- Music [image: image3.png]



Day C- Gym [image: image4.emf]









**Don’t forget to wear your sneakers

Day D- Art [image: image5.emf]









Day E- Library  [image: image6.emf]









Dear Parents,


As a new school year begins, one of the most rewarding experiences is to help children discover the joys of reading. 


Throughout the course of the year, I will be sending home book orders that offer a wide variety of books and learning materials at terrific values.


Please look over the papers. If anything interests you or your child, fill in the forms and return them to me with payment by check ONLY made payable to the book clubs. The book orders will be sent in and the books should arrive in a timely manner. Any orders received help towards earning free classroom materials.


Thank you for your cooperation in encouraging your child to discover the joy of reading.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Danielle Pompella
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The Clip Chart Behavior System


Third grade is a fun, exciting and engaging place! Our class will be involved in many different activities that appeal to all of the various learning styles. In order for these activities to be successful, appropriate behavior will be expected. You will find our class rules on the next page of this packet.


Each student will start off each day on the "Ready to Learn" section of our clip chart. Throughout the day, they will have the opportunity to move up the chart and earn rewards based on appropriate behaviors or down the chart and receive consequences based on unacceptable behaviors.

    If a child chooses not to follow one of the rules we’ve established together, he or she will move their clip down the chart to the "Think About It" section. The rule that was broken will then be discussed along with ways in which we can solve the problem.

    If the same rule or another rule is broken, the child will move their clip down the chart to "Lose 5 Minutes of Recess" section. Actions will be taken to help solve the problem, For example, they may have their seat moved. They will also be asked to reflect on their choices during the recess time. 

    If behavior continues to be a problem, they will move to the final section of the clip chart, which is "parent contact". Ten minutes of recess will be missed and an apology letter will be written during that time to the appropriate individual. I will also call or email home to help make the parent aware of the behavior and how it was dealt with.

    Again, each student will start each day on the “Ready to Learn” section of the clip chart with an opportunity to move up or down the chart based on his or her own actions. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Dear Third Grade Parents,


Occasionally, there are times throughout the year that we will need your help in order to make our special activities and projects possible. I would like to have on hand a list of parents who are able and willing to help. This way, when the need arises, I can call you rather than sending home papers each time volunteers are needed. There is a new district policy regarding parent helpers. If you would like to be a volunteer this year, please make sure you read the green letter sent home with this packet. If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Please circle the things you would be interesting in helping with and return it with your child by Friday, September 9, 2016.

I look forward to working with you this year.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Danielle Pompella

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------

Classroom helpers (parties, celebrations, science experiments… etc.)

Field Trips

Contributor (craft supplies, school store supplies, snacks… etc.)

Name_________________________

Child’s Name _____________________

Phone Number ________________________
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Dear Parents,


Throughout the school year I would like to keep the lines of communication open with you. Sometimes it is quicker and easier to keep in touch through the use of e-mail. If you don’t object to this form of communication, please write your email address at the bottom portion of this letter and return it to school with your child. I appreciate your cooperation!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Danielle Pompella 

pompellad@slsd.org 

Name: ________________________

Child’s Name: _________________________
Email: _____________________________
Attention Parents!!!
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Room 19 is in need of a parent to serve as our room parent. This person will be responsible for organizing parties, special occasions, calling volunteers, and helping out in the classroom when needed. If this something that you would be interested in, please fill out the form below and return it with your child to school. I look forward to working you with!

Name: ____________________

